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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

August 3, 2023 

Oakland Police Commission Invites Community Feedback on the Search for Oakland’s 
Next Chief of Police 

Oakland, CA - The Oakland Police 
Commission will host community 
engagement meetings open to the 
general public on 8/5 and 8/12.  
See the attached schedule. 

In addition, there will be a virtual 
community engagement meeting open 
to the general public on 8/9. 

Finally, the Police Commission has 
created a survey option available to the 
general public, which will include the 
same question prompts used during the 
meetings. The survey is also available 
in Spanish and Chinese. 

Thank you in advance for your 
participation. For further updates and 
information on Oakland's Chief of 
Police search, please visit our website 
or follow us on Twitter 
@OaklandPoliceComm. 

### 

Media Contact: 
Kelly Yun 
Chief of Staff 
Oakland Police Commission 
Email: OPC@oaklandcommission.org 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QXQNKYF
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q3YCG93
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7Y7VRMD
https://www.oaklandca.gov/boards-commissions/police-commission
https://twitter.com/OakPoliceComm
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7Y7VRMD
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87660938438

